
EQAO Results for 2018-19
Grade 3 and 6 EQAO testing results have been released.  Parents of 
grade 3 and 6 students from last year will be receiving individualized 
results next week for their child(ren) who wrote EQAO last spring. 
Please note the results below include all students including students 
who were exempted from writing EQAO.

As part of our School Plan, our staff will be reviewing EQAO data and 
trends over time to inform our teaching strategies, resources and 
professional development to support student success.
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Terry Fox Review

$1,744.69 was raised by our school 
community during our Terry Fox Run!
Students in Mrs.Denny’s grade 4 class 
was the top class raising funds.As a 
result, Ms. Denny’s class  earned the 
right  to have some fun ‘duct taping’ both 
Mrs. Bick and Mr. Collins to our gym wall 
!  Great school spirit Skyhawks for 
keeping Terry’s dream alive. 

Orange Shirt Day
September 30, 2018 is Orange Shirt day, however, as 
this falls on a Sunday, we encourage YRDSB staff and 
students to wear an orange shirt on Monday, 
September 30, 2019 to recognize the resiliency and 
bravery of Residential School Survivors.  Learn more 
about Orange Shirt Day using the linked video  
below.
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Thank you Mr. 
Collins and Mrs. 
Bick for being good 
sports.

Thank you to our families 
for supporting our 
Scholastic Book Fair!

Week of Sept 30th

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v_tcCpKtoU0
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This coming week at Sharon PS...3 Pitch Update
Congratulations to the Intermediate Boys’ 3 pitch 
team (2nd place overall) and to the Intermediate 
Girls’ 3 pitch team (3rd place overall) who 
competed at the Area Championships this week.   
Special thanks to coaches Mr. Baxter and Mrs. 
Baxter for their support. Thank you to our Jr. 3 
pitch teams who competed in their tournaments 
this well (but were sadly rained out). Thank you to 
our coaches Mrs. Diakos and Mrs. Bick.  Thank you 
to all our student  3 pitch team members for 
representing SPS so well!

Amazing Grade 3 
‘Autobiography 
boxes.’

Fall has officially 
arrived at SPS!

Need Bus Information?

Please visit:
www.schoolbuscity.com 

The Sharon Star
Sept. 30th, 2019

This past week our students and staff did a FABULOUS 
job practicing a fire drill, lockdown drill and hold and 
secure drill during the YRDSB Safety Week!

Picture Day is 
coming…

October 16th

http://www.schoolbuscity.com


Attention current Grade 8 Parents / 
Guardians


